
Welcome To Our Newsletter

What a fabulous summer we are having! We are making the most of all the opportunities 
to be out in the fresh air enjoying the warmth and sunshine. When the sun gets too hot or 
doesn't shine, we have plenty going on inside to keep our mind and body active with our 
varied activities. Enjoy reading our August Newsletter! 
 
If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters just let us know, or 
forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Liz Brown
Home Manager

Trips Out & About

https://bothwellcastle.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=eb9fc5a54d5a4f9003a559232&id=c438f96e7f&e=3ded105291


 

STRATHCLYDE PARK 
  

Our Castlegate & Lairdsgate residents went on a trip 
to Strathclyde Park to feed the ducks and swans. 
This is always an uplifting activity.

     


CHATELHERAULT COUNTRY PARK 

We spent an afternoon at Chatelherault Country 
Park, where we enjoyed the Tea Room and a wander 
through the Visitor Centre where we learned about 
the building and surrounding areas.


 

BOTHWELL ROAD PARK 

The blue sky was drawing our residents from the 
Castlegate Unit outdoors. So, we got our sunscreen 
on and went for a walk around the beautiful Bothwell 
Road Park.

Ladies Who Lunch

Our ladies love a lunch out with friends, putting the 
world to rights and enjoying tasty food. Recently, 
we have visited the Tea House on the Loch in 
Gartcosh, which is set in such a beautiful location. 


We also recently enjoyed a delicious meal at 
Redstones in Uddingston. Cheers everyone!



 

Live Entertainment

This month, we have had the pleasure of 
welcoming two class acts to Bothwell Castle. 
Firstly, we were entertained by the excellent 
singer, Kirk James.

Secondly, Elvis was in the building! The 
residents loved our afternoon with Elvis and 
cannot wait to see him back again soon. 

Baking & Decorating

Decorating cupcakes is always a popular activity 
during our Home Baking Classes. 

Recently, the residents of our Lairdsgate Unit took 
part in the decorating of fairy cakes which went 
down lovely with our cup of tea. 

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Bothwell Castle Facebook Page 
and give us a Like! We love  to share photographs of what we have been up to recently 
on this platform.

https://bothwellcastle.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=eb9fc5a54d5a4f9003a559232&id=6c05d771c9&e=3ded105291


Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have. Please 
contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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